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SOUTHERN WINE CORPORATION LTD 

246. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Leader of the House representing the Premier: 
(1) Were any staff of the Department of the Premier and Cabinet involved in introducing Carol Hardie 

and/or Dean Scook to the Southern Wine Corporation Ltd? 
(2) If so, who, when and why? 

Hon KIM CHANCE replied: 
(1)-(2) I thank the member for some notice of this question.  I am advised that in the time frame available it has 

not been possible to identify any staff from the department who may have been involved in this matter.  
If Hon Barry House has a specific issue related to a particular staff member, I will endeavour to provide 
a reply. 

 


